
 

 

 

 

Reception  Newsletter: 8.1.18 

Happy New Year to you all and a big thank you from 

Reception staff for our vouchers. We had a lovely shopping 

treat which is a rare event for us so again, Thank you! 

Just another 

reminder as we 

enter a new year 

that sweets and 

cakes are not 

allowed in school 

for children’s 

birthdays. We have 

gained a Healthy 

School Status 

Award and we 

would like this to 

continue. We 

appreciate that 

there will be times 

such as the school 

disco and 

Christmas when 

treats are allowed 

otherwise life 

would be very dull !  

Please help us to 

ensure we give the 

right messages to 

our children and 

avoid any 

disappointment. 

 

We are looking forward to our clubs beginning next week on 

Wednesdays 3.30-4.30. This session is a four week block and 

therefore will cost £4.00. 

Other terms will be longer so ask a member of staff or refer to 

your original letter for clarification on the costs.  

If any child has had an allergy that has developed that we do not 

know about could you please inform a member of staff so that we can 

update the records?  

Please remind your children that they will not be going home straight 

away. Collect from our usual collection point at the bottom of the 

ramp. It is difficult on dark nights to see who is there to collect so 

please step forward so we can pass children on safely to you.  

 

On Friday this week we have taken part as a whole school in a Faith and 

Diversity Day.  

For children in Reception it is important to appreciate that the world is 

full of wonderful differences and cultures which makes life very exciting. 

We took the themes of Christmas and New Year to explore how different 

cultures celebrate these times in a variety of small group and whole class 

tasks.  

 

 

 


